
 

 

Budapest, 19 April 2018 
 

 

MOL Board of Directors elected Zsolt Hernádi as Chairman  

 
MOL Plc. hereby notifies the market of the following: 
 
MOL Board of Directors elected Mr. Zsolt Hernádi as Chairman of the Board from 1 May 2018 to 30 
April 2023. 
 
 
 

For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 
 
Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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